
Secondary school teachers’ professional 
exchange trips 

Mr Cheung Kwan Fu visited different educational institutions in Shanghai from 13 to 17 May to 

learn about teaching strategies and professional development in Shanghai. 

 

Mr Ho Wai Hung, Vice-Principal I, visited schools in Japan from 24 to 28 May to learn   about 

school practices in Japan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


